Parents and Grandparents of children starting kindy in 2017

Howe Jou ey considered being
/i o voluateey Etlics Teackey?

Northmead Public School
Needs Your Help...

Ethics classes have been available at Northmead Public School for the
last 3 years and during this time most children opting for Ethics have
attended a class, but due to 2 volunteer teachers leaving at the end

0f 2016 and an increase in the number of children opting for
Ethics, we are uable to offer Ethics classes to 2017
kindy children unless we have more volunteers.
Ethics/Scripture for kindy students starts at the beginning
of term 2 — this is enough time for new volunteers to train
and be ready to teach. If you don’t want your kids to
miss out - volunteer now!

Volunteers commit to a 40 minute lesson every
Thursday morning plus a little preparation time
(during the school term only). You don’t need to
have experience as a teacher, just a willingness to
lead children in discussion.

Ethics classes are small (around 15 students) and
all Ethics Teachers are provided professional
training and ongoing support. Extensive teaching
notes are provided for each lesson.

Teaching children ethics is fun, challenging and
very rewarding, get involved today!

I l * ~~  For more information or to apply

please call: 0468 647 311 or visit
ET I}'\H .tWU\kCa‘OO%t t www.primaryethics.com.au

Primomg Ethics teackes kids Wow to think wot wihat to think



